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Physician-Administered Drug Claims That Reimbursed with 

Dispensing Fees Will Be Reprocessed 

Some physician-administered drug (PAD) claims have been inappropriately reimbursed with a dispensing fee.  Per 

Nevada Medicaid and Check Up billing guidelines, PAD claims should not include a dispensing fee because an 

administration fee is reimbursed instead.  This issue has been corrected and claims that paid with inappropriate 

dispensing fees will be automatically reprocessed.  The adjudication of any reprocessed claims will be reflected on a 

future remittance advice. 

 


